
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention Illinois Agents: 
 

 

In a recent Supreme Court ruling it held that public policy 

prohibits a named driver exclusion with respect to the sole named 

insured. The opinion specifies that named driver exclusions are 

allowable in general and can even be used to exclude a spouse of a 

named insured, however, named driver exclusions cannot be used 

to preclude coverage for the sole named insured. 

For your insured's that are affected by this ruling, American Acess 

will be endorsing those policies by adding Driver #2 as a named 

insured. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions? 

Please contact your Underwriter, Underwriting Department or 

Marketing Department at: (888) 663-5443 


